
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Public Advisory for MECQ 
 
 

 

Updates as of April 12, 2021 
 
Okada Manila prioritizes the safety of its guests and team members. In solidarity with all 
efforts to curb the rise of COVID 19 cases, the integrated resort’s property-wide 

operations will remain temporarily suspended until given clearance by the government to 
resume. 
 
During the government-mandated Modified Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ), 

everyone is strongly urged to prioritize their safety by staying at home and practicing all 
precautions. Staying vigilant and well-informed is also of utmost importance at this time. 
 
Okada Manila will continue to work closely with the authorities, implement safety and 

sanitation protocols in the property, and monitor the situation to help ensure that the 
integrated resort stays a safe space upon the lifting of government restrictions and the 
return of our guests and team members. 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone again soon. Stay healthy and keep safe. 
 

 

*** 

 

Follow @okadamanila on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to know more about the latest goings-
on around the resort. 
 

*** 
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